

Gary Border TU Chapter Meeting – 10 March 2016
Meeting called to order at 7:12 pm by Chapter President, Barry Coddens.

Members Present:  Per sign in sheet
Business:

President’s Report:  Barry reminded everyone about the Fenimore trip which may be sold out; April 22nd weekend.  The Catskills trip has five people who expressed interest.  Contact Kurt if you want to attend.
Project Healing Waters:  Jeff talked about approval for PHWFF.  Steering Committee has been meeting.  Rods, vises, tying equipment and start-up packages should start showing up soon.  Each vet and volunteer will get a booklet. Info will be on the GBTU website.  If you want to volunteer, there are release forms. Ray spoke to the CO on the naval base and is sending emails to find out if we can secure the vets going there.
Cabelas:  Saturday and Sunday is the Cabela’s event. If anyone is interested in stopping by and helping that would be appreciated.

Conservation:  April 22nd, HP high school wil be out.  Also a meeting with alliance of the great lakes is coming up.  Ravine summit in June 1-2.  Information will be sent.  If anyone has time Saturday March 19th, at LLBean there is a table to tie and give out info.
Communication:  Surveys are out.  It was in the newsletter.  Encouraging everyone to state your opinion to national. Summary of results should be out this summer.  Myra will add new people to the 7X.
Boy Scout Schedule:   Darwin is having difficulty with the Boy Scouts to get the program up and running. 
Other business:  Darwin would appreciate any photos that we have.  Please send them to Darwin.  Trying to get posters together.
Speaker:  Samantha was the guest speaker talking about guiding in Delaware.

Meeting adjourned at 8:25 pm.
Jen Ripple, Secretary
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